
Thanksgiving…
Many  things  to  be  thankful  for.  Good  Friends,  family,
wonderful daughters, decent health, and a decent steady job.
The job of course means food on the table ect.

But there are times I don’t feel like giving thanks. I just
want to hide out for a few months until this winter holiday
season is over. Feeling kind of like Scrooge and “People that
go about with Merry Christmas on their lips should be boiled
in their Christmas pudding and buried with stake of holly
through their hearts.” I’m not sure if that is an exact quote
from the book, but it was very close to what I heard in at
least one movie.

“A Christmas Carol” is not about the day of Thanksgiving, but
it takes place on Christmas Eve, Christmas Day and Boxing day
(set in London, so they have that). There are a few holiday
shows that deal with Thanksgiving. There is a Peanuts (Charlie
Brown/Snoopy)  Thanksgiving  show,  of  course.  I  think  they
covered every major holiday.

But the one I am thinking of, most people would agree that it
is a Christmas Story, but it starts on Thanksgiving day. That
favorite holiday classic “Miracle on 34th Street”. I’m partial
to the 1947 version, but the 1994 version isn’t too bad. There
were a few made for TV versions that were not quite up to
either theater version. Drunk Santa on Parade float replaced
by the real article for the annual Thanksgiving parade. The
start of the Christmas Shopping season.

Hmm, now I know with both the Christmas Carol and Miracle on
34th street, the commercialization of Christmas has been going
on a long time. Scrooge complained about people spending more
than they could afford just to make merry on one day. Of
course the whole Santa being against the commercialization in
34th street was again showing it for what it was.

https://www.tangents.org/family/thanksgiving/


This Friday is known as Black Friday. A day when retail stores
finally see a profit (I’m skeptical on that, but I just spend
the money).

Well for me, I don’t do that much. A few nice gifts and that’s
about it. I try not to break the bank (do that too much during
the rest of the year).

So I guess for me and from me, I wish you the best this
Holiday season. From Thanksgiving day to New Years Day, there
are Holidays a plenty for those of all faiths, or no faiths.
The very best to you and yours. To those reading this blog who
have lost a special someone, may you find some peace and hope
amid the additional stress this season puts on you.


